
SUMMER IS HERE!  We are getting geared up for our Sports Camp 

held July 18th—22nd.  The following opportunities to serve are 

still available:  Group Leader for 8&9 yr old, Registration Table, 

Snack Helpers, Basketball Station Helper, Coordination Station 

Helper & Advertisement.  If interested, see Paige Townsend  

(824-1217).   

 

FROM THE OFFICE:  The secretary will be out of the office June 

30th—July 8th.  We hope this does not cause any inconvenience.   

 

247 THANK YOUS!!!  Well, Church, you’ve done it again!  Exceeded 

my expectations, that is.  You’ve provided generously (socks, 

shoes, and underwear) for the WMU VA mission trip out to  

Standing Rock Reservation, SD.  156 pairs of socks, 67 pair of 

undies, 18 T-shirts, and 6 pairs of shoes will be a blessing to  

impoverished Native Americans we seek to share Jesus’ love with.  

I’m always grateful at how God leads and how His people respond 

here at GPBC.  Please continue to participate in this ministry by 

praying for the hundreds of us who will travel out that we might be 

faithful ambassadors for Christ so that some will come to  

salvation found in Him alone!  I appreciate each of you and all the 

ways you serve our awesome Lord.  —In the Grip of God’s Grace, 

Sharon Warren 
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